
Dear Madam or Sir,
I would like to register my objection to the proposal to develop the Sainsburys Site on Green Lanes. 
This is the only large supermarket in the area, which my family and many others rely on for 
groceries.  If it is closed or replaced with a smaller 'metro' supermarket, this will cause inconvenience 
and many more car journeys to be made, since driving to a suitable alternative will be required for 
local people to access the range of groceries a family requires.  This is not going to help people shift 
away from making car journeys, something we are all trying to do with the advent of LTNs, etc. 
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